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The New Mexico Activities Association’s Board of Directors met in a special session on Monday, October 
26th in the NMAA Hall of Pride and Honor. 
 

Executive Director Sally Marquez presented one discussion item, Section 4 of the NMAA Handbook 

(Classification & Alignment) including current enrollment numbers.  The Board reviewed the current 

bylaws and gave direction to keep the current system in place for the 2016-2017/2017-2018 block.     

The next NMAA Board of Directors meeting has been rescheduled and will now take place on Thursday, 

November 19, 2015, with the vote on Classification & Alignment occurring at that time.  


